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ABSTRACT
A study was carried out at Salcha Agricultural Research

Station, Kafr El-Sheikh Governorate, Egypt, during the two
successive seasons of 2007 and 2008 to investigate the effect of
some pre- gennination treatments on seed gennination of Thevetia
nereifolia, Juss. and attain the most suitable treatments for
production of healthy seedlings. Seeds were subjected to nine
treatments before sowing i.e. soaking in H2S04 (98.5%) for 2 and 4
min., tap water for 24 hrs, GA3 at 500 and 1000 ppm for 24 hrs,
humic acid 30cm L-1 for 24 hrs and the combination treatments of
H2S04 for 4 min. + humic acid for 24 hrs, H2S04 for 4 min. + GA3
at 1000 ppm for 24 hrs and untreated seeds (control). The results
could be summarized as follows:

All pre-germination treatments significantly increased
gennination percentage, germination velocity, germination rate
index, plant height, number of leaves/ plant, stem diameter, leaf
area, as well as fresh and dry weights of aerial parts and roots, root
length and leaves total green color (SPAD). However, mean
germination rate and total phenols were significantly decreased as
compared to the control in both seasons. Therefore, seeds must be
soaked before planting in either H2S04 (98.5%) for 4 min., or its
combinations with hurnic acid 30cm L- l for 24 hrs or GA3 at 1000
ppm for 24 hrs.
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INTRODUCTION
Yellow oleander (Thevetia nereifolia, Juss.) is an ornamental

shrub of the Apocyanaceae family that is common throughout the
tropics and subtropics, flowers bloom from summer to fall. It is
usually used in a variety of landscape including hedges, screens,


































